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From:   Anne Marie Hoey, National Director of Human Resources 

  

Date:   20th March, 2020 

 

Re:  HR Circular 015/2020 re Revised Policy on Redeployment of Staff during COVID-19  

 

 
Dear Colleagues 
 
I am writing to advise you that the Policy and Procedure on Redeployment of Staff during COVID-19 has been 
reviewed and updated (copy attached).  As you will appreciate, the Policy and Procedure may be subject to regular 
revision in light of the emerging situation concerning COVID-19. 
 
Managers seeking further advice on this Policy and Procedure should contact their local HR Department. 
HR and Employee Relations Managers may contact Corporate Employee Relations Services for further advice on  
01-662 6966 or by emailing info.t@hse.ie. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Anne Marie Hoey 
National Director of Human Resources 
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